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31 March 2021

Dear Trustees of Cartmel Village Society,  

Mr Crabtree shared the news of your donation to help with our IT requirements over the forthcoming year.  Once again, we are very grateful for your help.  It enables us to purchase subscriptions to learning tools to support our young people.
So, thank you very much on behalf of all the pupils, staff and Governors of Cartmel CE Primary for supporting us in our teaching and learning.  Your help is greatly appreciated.

With kind regards, 

Rachel Battersby   
Headteacher 
Cartmel Church of England Primary School


Aynsome Road


Cartmel


Grange-over-Sands


Cumbria


LA11 6PR


Telephone - 015395 36262 


E-mail : admin@cartmel.cumbria.sch.uk


Headteacher : Mrs R Battersby  








